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September Meeting
At September’s meeting Tom Moss, gave a very interesting talk about Native

American arrowheads and artifacts.

He showed us the different kinds of points and tools in his personal collection and
suggested books to help with identification.

Where to find arrowheads was something everyone wanted to know. We now have
a better idea of where to start looking.



October Meeting
October meeting will be Oct. 12th at 6:30 pm at the American Legion building. 305

American Legion Blvd. Longview, Tx.

Our scheduled speaker had a last minute conflict and can not come this month.
Instead President Tim Lester will talk about “Modern Coins Worth Money If You Find
Them In Your Pocket Change”. Check your Piggy Banks!

Clue Hunt
Tim gave us a new hint to find the silver Liberty half dollar that is buried in one of

the Longview Parks. Hint-- It is in a park, North of Hwy 80.

Lois Jackson Park Clean Up
Our first group clean up in our adopted park will be Oct. 17, 2020 at Lois Jackson

Park in Longview. We will meet at 10a.m. Trash bags and picker uppers will be
provided, but if you have your own, please bring it. Gloves would be good thing to
bring also. The address is 200 Bill Owens Parkway, Longview, Tx.

Upcoming Hunts
ETTHAmembers Club Silver Hunt will be held Nov. 7, 2020 at Terry and

Marie’s house. Hunt Cost: $25.00 per hunter. Address is 9347 Martin Lane, Gilmer,
Tx. 75645

TAMDC Members Only Ghost Town Hunt is Nov. 14, 2020 in Lodwick, Texas.
Hunt cost: $60 per hunter. 4000 clad half dollars and 100 prize tokens are up for grabs.
Prize tokens can be exchanged for a 90% silver half dollar. You will be able to hunt for
the planted targets and the adjacent wooded area for ghost town relics and other
items. See below for entry form and more details.

The Ninth Annual Piney Woods Relic Hunt--sponsored by the East Texas
Treasure Hunters Association will be held Saturday Feb. 20, 2021, rain or shine. It is a
day long hunt with two separate hunts scheduled. Targets will consist of :Civil War
Period Relics including Drop Bullets, Good-Fired Bullets, J Hooks, Eagle Buttons,
Bayonets, Artillery Shells and much more. Also, 80Tokens for Great Prizes will be
buried. The hunt cost is $135 per hunter. Between hunts we will have lunch and a cake
auction. Lunch is included for paid hunters or $10 if you are not hunting. See below for
entry form and more details.



Large Penny Layne Denton

1936 Walking Liberty half dollar Dennis Miller

Indian Head Penny John Roberts

Jewelry
Women’s Wedding Ring Tom Moss

Oil Field Drill Bit Dennis Miller

10K ring David Glover

Tokens
Alba Token Jerry Tinney

Canteen- W.J Bell Tom Moss

Cici’s Pizza Token Gene Richardson

Relics
Printer Plate Chrystal White Soap Jerry Tinney

U.S Marine Button Gene Richardson

Bridal Concho Tim Cutright

Judges Choice
Brooch Jerry Tinney

WW 2 button Dennis Miller

Marvin Lumber Company Tom Moss

Scavenger
WW2 Wound Tablets Terry Smith

1918 Standing Liberty Tom Moss

1943 War Ration Token Dennis Miller

Coins
Finds of the Month



Scottish medieval coin 'lost' and found in Norfolk declared treasure

A Scottish medieval coin turned into jewelry has been declared treasure after being
"lost" and then found hundreds of miles away in England.

The silver coin featuring the head of Alexander III of Scotland dates from 1280-6
and was discovered in Long Stratton, Norfolk in August 2019.

The penny was worn as either a pendant or brooch by someone who was religious,
coin expert Dr Adrian Marsden said.

He added that the coin "had traveled some way".

Dr Marsden, a numismatist at Norfolk Historic Environment Service, said it "must
have been eventually lost" in the county until it was rediscovered last year by a metal
detectorist in a field.

Dr Marsden believed the owner "would have been relatively well-off" as the penny
was the equivalent of half a day's wage at the time.

"It would have been a bit of a luxury and the owner would have some social status,"
he said.

"The coin was probably equivalent to £20 in today's money."

The Norwich Castle Museum hopes to acquire the coin and add it to a collection of
similar items.

It was declared treasure at an inquest at Norfolk Coroner's Court earlier this month.










